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Let the words you speak always 
be full of grace Colossians 4:6
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NewsletterSt. Peter’s 

Mumumburra Andre 
Duan
Mur Murra Imogen 
Balam-balam Marlo
Barrangal Elle’
Yulawil Justice
Wirrap Lee
Guwak Zephyr, Bella, Leo
Banya Emily
Ngana-nganity
PE Aziah
Enviro Narkia
Music Kaylan

AWARDS
Term 1 Week 7  Preps attending full time

Preps are scheduled to attend every day from this week 
on. However, if you think your child is too tired and still 
requires a rest day please discuss this with the teacher.

NAPLAN
The NAPLAN testing for students in Yr 3 and Yr 5 
commence tomorrow. If you are concerned or wish to 
discuss the tests, please see your child’s teacher or 
come and see one of the Co-Principals.

Staff Commissioning Mass
You’re invited to join us at Mass this Sunday (March 
19) at 10am. This week we have students and staff 
participating in different parts of the Mass and we want 
you to be part of it with us! Afterwards we are hosting 
a light lunch and the choir will perform in the parish 
grounds. If you have any questions about it, speak to 
your classroom teacher or Mr. Podosky. Hope to see 
you there!

Bush Dance
We’re bringing The Billy Tea Bush Band back for another 
Bush Dance on Wednesday the 22nd March! It was a hit 
last year and we’re looking forward to seeing everyone 
here at school for a picnic from 5.30pm, Pizza will be 
provided and we’ll kick up our heels from 6.30pm.

The Co-Principal Award
Last week we gave the 
Co-Principal Award to three 
students! Zephyr, Oscar & 
Skyla all showed amazing 
Care for Others. They were 
extra kind and thoughtful 
when a friend needed help. 
Thank you for being such 
good friends! 
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Tuesday - 5/6 Ngana-nganity
Wednesday - F/1 Duan
Thusday- 3/4 Yulawil

CLASSES IN
DJAK-TJARRA

THIS WEEK

Orders for this issue are due 
by the 17th March.

You can return the order form from the back 
of the catalog or download the LOOP app 

and order and pay online. 

Tuesday - 5/6 Ngana-nganity
Wednesday - F/1 Duan
Thusday- 3/4 Yulawil

CLASSES IN
DJAK-TJARRA

THIS WEEKSWITCHES
SANDHURST

FF!
FRIDAY 24 MARCH 2023

Join schools around the diocese in turning off lights for one hour!


